
PRODUCTION

MOVIE NIGHT

N E W  D A T E :  

F R I D A Y  4 T H  
D E C E M B E R

Due to a clash with another
school event in our Catholic
Community that effects many
Monte families - we have
changed our Production Movie
Event to  Friday 4th December .
We really want to see all our
Monte community there.


